
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, February 18, 2021 3:22:35 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 12:03 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-17

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Sandra Wilton

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
While I understand the reasons for the elimination of the seasonal rates I feel the categories for the monthly
consumption are unfair. My monthly consumption for 2020 and for most prior years is approximately 65 kWh.
Based on the figures provided in the notice I will be paying an extra $100.20 for being 15kWh over the next lower
level of use which would be $54.06.
I would like to see more than the 3 levels of monthly use shown.

-- Attachment --




